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10th March 2022 

COMIC RELIEF/ RED NOSE DAY – FRIDAY 18th MARCH 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

If you are not already aware, Friday 18th March is ‘Red Nose Day’. This year we have agreed as a 

School Council that we would like have a non-uniform day and a cake sale. 

The theme this year is superheroes, so you may want to follow this, or just come in wearing clothes 

that are not school uniform. 

We are asking that the children support this charity with a donation on the day for wearing non 

uniform and that they bring in some money to buy a cake or cookie at break time (Costs will be 20p 

and 50p). 

We do need donations of cakes for us to sell, so PLEASE can you get baking and send in cakes and 

cookies on Thursday 17th or first thing on Friday 18th for us to sell.  We do have almost 400 children in 

the school, so we need lots of cakes! 

All the money raised, goes directly to Comic Relief who use the money to help transform the lives of 

poor and vulnerable people, both at home and across the world’s poorest countries. 

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event. 

Yours sincerely 

Dereham Junior Academy School Council 
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